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Message from the Principal 
 
Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community,  
 

Please help your child’s school to improve 

by completing the Tell Them From Me Survey. 
Your opinions about our school DO matter 

and they DO influence school policy. PLEASE 

help us understand your opinions by 

completing a 15 minute, confidential survey. 

Just click on  

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/j_acegi_sec

urity_check?j_username=parent16657&j_pas

sword=Ing4311 

 

On Wednesday 16th September your child will 

be bringing home their Term 3 Progress 

Report. This brief report will give you an 

update on your child’s progress at school. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please 

make an appointment to see your child’s 

teacher or me at a mutually convenient time.   

 

Please note that when your children are too 

sick to return to class, you will have to take 

them home or to the doctor. Unfortunately 

we are unable to supervise sick children in the 

sickbay for extended periods. You supporting 

your child and our over-worked office staff by 

having them collected from the school as 

quickly as possible is greatly appreciated – 

and the best thing for your sick child! 

 
SEPTEMBER 
 
Thursday 17

th
:   Train Safety Talk K-6 

Friday 18
th

:  MUFTI DAY – gold coin donation 

Friday 18
th

:   LAST DAY of TERM 

 

 

OCTOBER 

 

Monday 5
th

:  PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Monday 12
th

 –Fri 16
th

: Swimming Scheme 

Thursday 15
th

:  K-2 Excursion 

Monday 19
th

:  P&C Meeting 6.15pm (in Hall) 
                             ALL WELCOME 

Thursday 29
th

:  ASSEMBLY 

Thursday 29
th

:  Disco 5-7pm 

 

 

 

P & C EVENTS 

18
th  

September:  Bus shopping trip money due. 

19
th

 October:  P&C Meeting 6.15pm (in hall) 

29
th

 October: School Disco – 5.00pm-7.00pm 

29
th

 October: Cadbury fundraiser chocolates 
 available for collection 

1
st

 November: Bus shopping trip 

1
st

 December: Money due in for Cadbury chocolate 
 fundraiser 
  

 
 
 

Term 3 – Week 10 – 2015 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/j_acegi_security_check?j_username=parent16657&j_password=Ing4311
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/j_acegi_security_check?j_username=parent16657&j_password=Ing4311
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/j_acegi_security_check?j_username=parent16657&j_password=Ing4311


Finding volunteers for our canteen is an on-going problem. We are calling for all volunteers for Term 4; 
even if you can only work one day (the canteen opens just before 9am and closes at 12). If you are able to 
assist on the following dates simply pick a day and ring Ms Keen or Mrs Hancock in the office on 9605 2459 
and let them know your choice. On your first day in the canteen, an experienced volunteer will show you 
how it’s all done. It’s easy! The vacancy dates are Tuesdays 6th & 13th October, 24th November and 15th 
December, Thursdays 8th & 22nd October, 15th November and 3rd & 10th December.  A working with children 
check is required if you do not already have one.   There is no cost to obtain a volunteer clearance.  Please 
provide the front office with a copy of your clearance once received.  Attached are the instructions on how 
to apply for a Working with Children Check Clearance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PUBLIC EDUCATION FOUNDATION 2016 

SCHOLARSHIPS NOW OPEN 

NEW SCHOLARSHIP FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL STUDENTS 

The Vorsay Scholarship aims to provide support and encouragement for a public 
primary school student entering Year 2 in 2016, throughout their time at primary 
school.  

A bursary amount of $1,000 per year will be paid to one successful applicant for each 
year of their primary schooling, Years 2-6 (total amount $5,000).  Consideration will 
be given to applicants who can display potential to thrive in the primary school 
environment and who would benefit from additional financial support. 

The scholarship funds are intended to be spent on items including: 

 Uniform costs 
 Literacy and/or numeracy support 
 Excursion costs 
 Technology and equipment 

Visit www.publiceducationfoundation.org.au/scholarships for further information 
and to download an application form. 
 
Applications close Monday 12 October 2015.  
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School 
Fundraising 



 



Year 4, 5 and 6 Bathurst Camp 2015 

Very early on Thursday morning an excited bunch of Bardia Public School students boarded the banana 
coloured bus to take themselves and their teachers to Bathurst.  Here are a few sentences from the 
students which show what a wonderful time was had by all. 

"The excitement bottled up inside me as we filed onto the bus."   

"It took about 2 hours to get to Echo Point. The sight was spectacular, the slight fog glowed while 
surrounding the beautiful mountains, they were green and glorious.  I even spotted an exquisite bird. After 
that breath-taking sight it took about 2 hours to get to the Bathurst Mineral Museum." 

"We gazed upon a variety of fossils, some that could be traced back to the stone age." 

"Lunch on Mount Panorama was a fantastic treat with a view that would make any king jealous". 

"Our accommodation at Bathurst Goldfields was second to none. We had delicious food and comfortable 
beds." 

"We panned for gold, did some blacksmith work, went to the Gold Museum, cooked damper, made mud 
bricks, played games from the 1800s and more.  We were entertained in the evening by Jason who recited 
the full story of The Man from Snowy River and played guitar whilst we sang.  We had a bush dance and 
finally retired to our beds." 

The students of Bardia Public School are to be commended on their impeccable behaviour throughout the 
camp.  We were complimented numerous times by all people who spoke to our students and conducted 
lessons for them.  The comments that our students were the most well-behaved and well-mannered they 
had encountered were often repeated.  I would like to thank all of our students on behalf of myself and Mr 
Hanus-Smith for their exemplary behaviour and their genuine interest in all that was going on during the 
camp.  It was an absolute pleasure to take them on this trip. 

Kathryn Duffy 

 

Sports News 

On Wednesday 9th September, 4 students from Bardia Public School represented the 
zone district at the Sydney South-West athletics carnival.  All students performed in 
their events with skill and determination. 

Blake Bolwell placed 3rd in the 8yrs boys 100m and will now represent the Sydney South-West region at the 
NSW Athletics Championships to be held at Homebush in October. 

 

Olivia Hansell represented the school on the weekend at the Camden High 
Interschool Equestrian Carnival.  
 
Olivia rode exceptionally well and placed 4th.  Well done Olivia! 

 

 

Miss Morgan 
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FROM THE OFFICE 

Tissues 
 

The cough and cold season 

has arrived.  We need to bulk 

up our stock of tissues. 

 

It would be appreciated if families would 

pop a box into their shopping trolley next 

time you are shopping to build up our 

supply.  Boxes can be sent to the office. 

 

Thank you in anticipation.  

 

Office staff. 

CRAFT SESSIONS 

 

We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 

you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 

knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 

All donations welcome. 

Mrs. White – SLSO 
 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Ingleburn North Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 

students should bring in their weekly 

deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

L YOUR STICKERS! 

 

 
 

The 2015 Earn & Learn program has now finished. 
 
If you have any stickers still at home could you 
please send them in to the Office by this 
Wednesday 16th September. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

2015 

Earn & Learn 

Program 
 

HELP! 

The office spare clothing is 

in desperate need of small 

trackpants and jackets.  If 

you have any items that you 

could donate please see the 

ladies in the office. 

       
 Stewart House Bags 

 
 

We are again collecting for Stewart 
House.  If you have any clothes or 
manchester that you no longer need, 
you may drop these off at the office by 
Friday 9th October, 2015.  Stewart 
House bags are available at the office. 
 

 



 

Library News 

 
Well the end of term is fast approaching and the shelves again need tidying so 
that we again can find things. If you are able to spare an hour on Thursday 
afternoon (2pm-3pm) this week it would be greatly appreciated.  Afternoon tea 
will be provided. 
 
Notices for overdue books will be sent out this week. Please find me if you’re having trouble finding them or 
write a note on the back and send it with your child. 
 
Holiday Reading 
Please encourage your child to read during the holidays by taking them to the local library and or setting a 
time during the day that they must read. 
 
Vegetable Garden 
 
We are in need of empty soft drink bottles for use in the vegetable garden.  If you have any could you please 
send these in to the Office or the Library. 
 
 
Happy Reading! 
Mrs Wyber 
  

 

Goldilocks visited 

our school during 

Book Week! 



  

P&C NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen 
 
A wonderful way to be part of the school community is through volunteering. We currently have some 
amazing volunteers in our canteen to ensure we have canteen facilities for our students.  However, the 
canteen is in desperate need for new volunteers.  No experience necessary. If you are able to donate any 
of your precious time, please contact the canteen or office staff.  Your children also gain a sense of pride 
when their parent helps at the school. 
 
New to the Menu: 
Garlic Bread - $2.00 
Olaf Ice-Cream - $2.00 
Noodle Cups (Chicken or Beef) - $2.20 
 

Uniform Shop 
 
Tights are now available for $10.00 
Size 4-6 
Size 7-11 
Size 11-14 
 
New longer length skorts are also available for $18.00. 
 

 

P & C Meeting 
 
The next P & C meeting will be held in Term 4 on 
Monday, 19th October in the hall at 6:15 p.m.  
All welcome! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Like” our page to keep updated on: 
 
1.  Events happening at the school such as assemblies, Easter hat parades, cake days etc; 
2.  Fundraising events; 
3.  Uniform changes and updates; 
4.  Canteen changes – menu, new products, opening times; 
5.  Play group for parents and carers with children 5 years and under. 
 
All that and more at https://facebook.com/ingleburnnorth 

Bardia Public School 

P & C 

now on Facebook 
 

 

Bus Shopping Trip 
 
Sunday, 1st November, 2015 
 
Bring your friends and come join us on a fun-filled 
day out.  What a wonderful way to raise money 
for the school and get your Christmas shopping 
done early!  Note will be sent home with all the 
details. 

 

 
 
 
 
When:   Thursday, 29th October, 2015 
Where:  At school 
Time:    5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
A note will be sent home this week with all the 
details 
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NOTICES 

 



 

 


